
I would like to voice my objection to the planning application by the Forge for permission to 

become a night club holding up to 800 people and running until the early hours of the 

morning. 

 

I am a resident on Arlington Road. The Forge or Jungle or whatever name it is currently 

going by, has been regularly in breach of its current licence. Times are not respected, the 

vertical drinking stipulation is not respected, leading to antisocial behaviour. Patrons 

regularly pour out during and after hours all over the road. I know my neighbours have 

already sent you video evidence of this but I am happy to reforward it to you if you need it. 

They have given us no reason to believe they would respect any other licence restrictions 

going forward. 

 

The Forge is not a good neighbour. They do not engage with the local community.  

 

Huge bins overflowing with stinking rubbish are left out on the pavement every day of the 

week. This needs to be urgently addressed. 

 

I would be grateful if you would reject their application. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Amelia Thorne 

117 Arlington Road 

London NW1 7ET 

 


